
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 TREES IN EDGAR MACINTOSH PARK 
 
  Brendon Biggs and John and Jean Hodgson were in attendance to request that two trees in 

Edgar MacIntosh Park bordering their properties be removed.  They related a history of 
requests to have the trees removed since 1989.  Correspondence between the Council and Mr 
and Mrs Hodgson was tabled which dated back to 1989.  In 2002 the Council undertook a 
consultation of the local area as to whether or not the trees should be removed.  From the ten 
responses received all but one agreed that the conifers could be removed.    

 
  A decision in this matter is recorded under clause 10.    
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


